
 

 
Goldrea Reports Passing of Director David Robinson 

 
October 19, 2022 - Vancouver, British Columbia  

Goldrea Resources Corp. (CSE:GOR, Frankfurt:GOJ, OTC:GORAF) It is with much sadness that 

Goldrea Resources Corp. (“Goldrea” or the “Company”) reports the passing of one of its directors David 

Robinson.  Mr. Robinson joined the Company’s board in 2020. 

 

Jim Elbert, CEO, states, “David was a man with an abundance of positive energy and ability. He was a 

powerful voice and integral part of Goldrea from the start. Much of our future success can be attributed to 

David keeping the company on a firm foundation. His presence will be greatly missed. David had a unique 

talent for bringing people together and his influence uplifted so many lives within his wide circle of friends, 

family and business. We were indeed fortunate to have David be such a large part of Goldrea with his 

wonderful charisma combined with precise business acumen. Our condolences and prayers extend to 

David’s loving family and many friends.” 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 

James Elbert, President and CEO  

Telephone: (604) 559-7230  

Email: jelbert@goldrea.com  

 

The CSE has not reviewed and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. This news release may contain “forward-

looking statements”, which are statements about the future based on current expectations or beliefs. For this purpose, statements of historical fact 

may be deemed to be forward-looking statements. Forward-looking statements by their nature involve risks and uncertainties, and there can be no 
assurance that such statements will prove to be accurate or true. Investors should not place undue reliance on forward-looking statements. The 

Company does not undertake any obligation to update forward-looking statements except as required by law. 


